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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Brian Carter

3720 Yvette Way

Carlsbad, CA 92008-2559

 

November 19, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Please consider retaining a portion of permits for walk-up, first come first served availability to allow climbers

such as myself to attempt summits during favorable (that is, safe) weather windows. 

Also, please consider providing a volunteer pass to those individuals who help maintain the trails and other

stewardship activities. 

My son and I plan to visit the Central Cascade Wilderness area in the summer of 2020.

 

 

Sincerely,

Brian Carter

 


